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February 3, 2019 

 

Dear Board Members and Mrs. Guardipee-Hall, 

 

Greetings from Glendale. We hope you all faired well during the big wind event. January has 

been a quiet month with the students settling back into routine after the Christmas break.  

 

Last Friday the GNP rangers were here for their monthly visit. They were prepped for a fun 

snowshoe activity but due to lack of snow they planned a hiking adventure instead.  During last week's 

NAS lesson the students listened to a Blackfeet story from the Indian Reading Series where they learned 

about the use of wild peppermint and afterward they all enjoyed a cup of warm peppermint tea. It was 

not only informative but a yummy lesson as well. 

 

The students have set their writing goals and are looking forward to the writing assessment 

taking place this week.  

 

Hope you all have an enjoyable February. Stay safe and stay warm. 

 

Your partners in education, 

 

Ms. Cindy Show and Ellen Christoferson 

 

 

 

 


